
CHIEF OF STAFF TO THE PRESIDENT 
THE WHITE HOUSE 

April 29, 2005 

The Honorable Bob Dole 
Alston and Bird, LLP 
601 Pennsylvania A venue, NW 
North Building, 10th Floor 
Washington, D.C. 20004-2601 

Dear Senator Dole: 

Thank you for the copy of your memoir, One Soldier's Story. 
It will be a fascinating read. I appreciate your friendship and 
your kindness. 

Thank you again and best wishes . 

Sincerely, 

rd, Jr. 

This document is from the collections at the Dole Archives, University of Kansas 
http://dolearchives.ku.edu
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